
 

 

Calling New Nurse Leaders! 
In efforts to encourage and engage emerging nurse leaders in Pennsylvania, The Pennsylvania 

Organization of Nurse Leaders (PONL) is offering membership to new nurse leaders at the 

reduced cost of $75/year. 

To obtain these lower dues rate an applicant must qualify for PONL membership and have less 

than 24 months of leadership experience at the time of application. If you renew next year with 

still less than 24 months of leadership experience you can, once again, pay $75/year.  At the time 

of next year’s renewal, should you have more than 24 months of leadership experience, you will 

be expected to renew at the usual rate of $125/year. 

Share this information with your colleagues and encourage them to become active in PONL… 

” the Voice of Nursing Leadership in Pennsylvania”!! 

 

To join PONL at this new leader rate, go to the PONL website (www.ponl.net), click the left 

hand tab JOIN PONL/RENEW MEMBERSHIP, and follow the directions. 

 

 

http://www.ponl.net/

